
 

 

 

This is with reference to the earlier communication regarding the 

postponement of re-appear exams scheduled on 21st December, 2024. 
 

It is hereby notified that these exams have been rescheduled on 15th 

January, 2025. 
 

All concerned students are advised to note this change carefully and make 

necessary arrangements accordingly. 

 

 

 
 

Sd/- 
Controller of Examinations 

Copy to: 

1. PA to Principal for conveying   
2. Registrars 
3. Dean Academic Affairs 
4. HoDs (for circulation, please) 
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